
 

 

12th  March 2018 

 

 
  

NOTIFICATION: DSB Technology Webinar on 22 March 
2018 

 
 

Audience: All DSB Users 

Notification details:  

The purpose of this note is to inform DSB users that the current status and future 
developments of the Derivatives Service Bureau’s technology will be the topic of a 
webinar presented at 3pm UTC on 22 March. The webinar is the initial activity of the 
Technology Advisory Committee process, which is planned to begin committee meetings 
in Q2.  
 

More information on the webinar is available at https://www.anna-
dsb.com/2018/03/12/dsb-webinar-current-status-future-plans/ 
 

Action Required:  

To register for the webinar, please email the secretariat@anna-DSB.com. 
 

Please contact technical.support@anna-dsb.com for all support & connectivity issues  
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